
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 24th August 2023 
 
I wanted to say a final well done to all pupils that sat their exams with us. The resilience and 
positive attitude was in abundance and we are incredibly proud of you all.  
 
GCSE results for this year’s examinations will be available for collection from the Mill between 
9.00am and 11.00am on Thursday 24th August 2023. Please enter the school via the Main 
gate. 
 
Supporting your child with results day 
 
Debbie Partridge, our careers advisor, will be on hand to give guidance to pupils on this 
morning.  
 
Please see below a great opportunity provided by the mental health in schools team to 
support your child with anxiety before results day. 
Supporting young people with anxiety before results day | Training | Anna Freud Centre 
  
Please be aware that we are only able to release results directly to pupils themselves, and not 
to anyone on their behalf, unless they have provided a written request to do so. We cannot 
accept permission over the phone.  
 
Any results not collected by 11.00am on 24th August will be sent home via their GEA email 
account and will  be first class posted the same day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dee Stanton  
Vice Principal 
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